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I would like to voice my disapproval at the current document pertaining to mining 
rights being considered by the committee which will be decided on this coming 
Wednesday. It would be a travesty if the rights of the landowners in neigbouring 
properties, towns, cities and States are NOT entitled to have their democratic 
rights addressed, then we are a nation in trouble. Please listen to the voice of 
reason and justice for all and vote no to the changes in specific areas of the bill. 
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